## **OIC Rules Coordinator**

Ole Rules Coolumator	
From:	Analia Alvarez <a.alvarez@cpincwa.com></a.alvarez@cpincwa.com>
Sent:	Thursday, August 7, 2025 3:48 PM
To:	OIC Rules Coordinator
Subject:	R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment
	External Email
Dear OIC,	
I'm writing to express a determine reimbursem both healthcare provide Auto insurers are incremethodology behind the reimbursement decision. As a result, the financial the costs of care that in the urgently need full the treimbursement decision in the costs of care that in the costs of care that in the urgently need full the treimbursement decision in the urgently need full the treimbursement decision in the urgently need full the urgentl	al burden is being unfairly shifted onto providers and patients, who are forced to absorb insurers refuse to cover.  I ransparency into how the FAIR Health database operates and how it influences ons.  I ent bills are arbitrarily reduced without any real justification based on a patient's individual medicine" — a one-size-fits-all approach — undermines the personalized care that a for auto insurance with the expectation that their benefits will reflect the value of their arers fail to honor this, it erodes trust and compromises care.  I amples of how this practice has impacted your patients or your practice, I encourage you These stories are powerful and necessary to drive change.  When bills are cut to just 80% of the actual cost, it leads to additional healthcare a covered elsewhere — a burden that is neither sustainable nor fair.  I a system that prioritizes transparency, fairness, and the health of our patients. Thank you

Analia Alvarez

Sincerely,

## Chiropractic Assistant

A.Alvarez@cpincwa.com



7047 S. D St. Suite A Tacoma, WA 98408 P: (253) 471-8986

F: (253) 471-8987

## PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION:

The information contained in this message is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby advised that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify Chiropractic Physicians, Inc. P.S. by telephone at (253) 471-8986 or facsimile (253) 471-8987. In addition, please delete the e-mail from your system or otherwise discard the message, and do not use or retain any copy of the e-mail in any form. Thank You!